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02 October 2020 

Dear Parents 

Trinity St Stephen First School Association 

The school association will be holding their first meeting on Monday 05 October at 7.30pm. The meeting 

will be happening over Zoom and the invitation will come through the school emailing service. All are 

welcome to attend. The meeting will be electing the officers for the following year and sharing the plans for 

fund raising in the rather different world we are currently living in. 

Harvest arrangements 

The children will be attending St Stephen’s and St Agnes’ Church. Reception, Year 1 and Y2 will attend at a 

different time to Year 3 and Year 4 to keep our pods as separate as possible.  

 

We have been in touch with the Windsor Churches Food Share Programme and they have provided a list of 

items they are currently short of. Donations should be brought to school between 06 October and 08 

October. If you are able to send your child with a donation for those in our community who need support at 

this time please provide the following. Many thanks for your help for those less fortunate in the present 

difficult times. 

06 October:  tinned desserts and tinned fruit 

07 October:  spreads such as jam, honey, marmite etc.  

08 October:  coffee, tea, sugar and squash 

Important Medical Information 
REMINDER: Last week I sent out the blank medical form for those with ongoing medical issues. Please 
return the Medical Form as soon as possible so that our information is up to date and we can look after 
your child appropriately. 
 
Be prepared 

This week has seen a change in the weather. Please remember that children will be going outside during 

the school day as much as possible. ALL children require a coat every day. In order to minimise the risk of 

Coronavirus spreading through the school we are also keeping the windows open as much as possible. 

Please make sure your child has appropriate layers now the weather is turning cooler. 

 

Clewer Cluster Activities 

The Clewer Cluster is organising a Family Book Club suitable for children in Year 3 and 4. Further 

information should have already been received. Numbers will be restricted so book early if you are 

interested in taking part. 
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Amazon Wish List 

I have recently updated the Amazon Wish List. If you would like to help the school by purchasing a 

frequently used item from the list, please use the link to take you directly to the link. Orders can be 

delivered directly to school. Many thanks. https://amzn.eu/5RpsIL6  

 

Parents’ Evenings 

Parents’ Evenings are an important part of our communication and a mechanism which supports us 

working together in partnership for the benefit of all the children. We will be sending home a written 

summary of your child’s transition into their new year group and joining school again after such a long 

break. The summary will give you information on their attitude to learning in the new year group, more 

specific details on progress in maths, reading and writing along with targets for each of the areas. The letter 

that will accompany the summary will enable you to book a slot for a follow up 10 minute telephone call 

with your class teacher if you feel you would like to discuss the information received.  The summaries and 

telephone booking information will be sent home on Friday 23 October. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Autumn Dates 

8 October 2020 Harvest Festival at 9.30am (Church of St Stephen and St Agnes) 

23 October 2020 End of first half of Autumn Term 

2 November 2020 Pupils start second half of Autumn Term 

2 November 2020 Flu immunisation for children (am) 

29 November 2020 Christingle at 3pm (Church of St Stephen and St Agnes) 

9 December 2020 Nativity at 6pm (Church of St Stephen and St Agnes) 

18 December 2020 Term ends 

4 January 2021 In Service Training day for staff 

5 January 2021 Pupil term starts 

 

https://amzn.eu/5RpsIL6

